
2pm – 4pm

Saturday 1 March, 17 May, 
23 August and 8 November, 2025

Seriously interested in
M I S S I O N



WHO CAN COME? 
We welcome anyone who is considering cross-cultural ministry at any stage of life. 

WHERE IS SERIOUSLY INTERESTED IN MISSION HELD? 
We hold our meetings in Adelaide in a central location. We only provide details to 
those who RSVP to ensure that the group is a safe and private space. 

WHAT HAPPENS AT AN EVENT? 
Seriously Interested in Mission is about helping you chat and process a possible 
path towards serving in global mission. We invite you to come along with the 
questions you have about global mission or your part in it. We also hear from 
missionaries and mission specialists who are further along in the journey. And we 
have afternoon tea! 

RSVP 
Email Tamie Davis, the CMS SANT Mobilisation Lead or for further information. 
tdavis@cms.org.au


